

Cutler Drive, Wyong NSW 2259 | Darkinjung Country | F (02) 4351 2885 | E wyong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



14th December 2022

2023 School Communication

Dear Parents and Carers.

In 2023, changes are coming to all NSW Public Schools in terms of payments and communication. The Department's goal is to simplify communication and payments. To help with this transition Wyong Public School will be changing how communication takes place between school and home. From 2023, **the school will no longer be using Skoolbag or Class Dojo to communicate.** We are streamlining these methods to better communicate with parents and carers, as well as setting up for future NSW Public Schools adjustments. More detailed information will be given out next year, as well as being uploaded to the school's website. From Term 1 2023:

Communication Method: School Website

Information: All information will go onto the school's website first. Payments, excursion

notes, calendars, photos, news, uniform, P&C Information and more.

Website Address: https://wyong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
App Store / Play Store: NSW Education Parent App



Communication Method: Sentral Parent Portal

Information: Individual classroom teacher messaging, reports, attendances, interviews, future absences and more. *Payments, excursion permissions and notes (coming late 2023)*

Website Address: https://wyongpublic.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login

App Store / Play Store: Sentral for Parents App



Communication Method: Facebook

Information: Our social media platform presents information to our families in a more informal method. A range of information from last minute reminders, to community activities and event photos that you can share with your child(ren).

Website Address: facebook.com/WyongPublicSchool

App Store / Play Store: Facebook



Regards,

Damien Borrow Principal (Relieving)